
 

Nearly 150 Pennsylvania highways officials recently gathered in Lewisburg at the invitation of HRI to 
hear about Pavement Preservation in general and the FiberMat process in particular.  In attendance 
were representatives from counties, townships, PennDOT and engineering companies.  The meeting, 
which was organized by Jerry Brokenshire of HRI, was very well attended thanks to Jerry and HRI’s 
reputation in the marketplace.  It didn’t hurt either that the site of the meeting, the Country Cupboard 
Restaurant, is renowned for its outstanding breakfasts and by all accounts the place fully lived up to its 
reputation this particular day.   
 
Nelson Wesenberg of Colas Solutions gave a presentation on the benefits of Pavement Preservation 
and FiberMat, while Jerry and Pete Libby of HRI followed-up with a discussion of other products and 
processes offered by HRI.  They emphasized that HRI was a “One Stop Shop”, offering HMA as well 
as Pavement Preservation techniques.  The message was very well received and in fact one attendee 
asked for an on-the-spot FiberMat quote on one of his roads immediately following the meeting. 
 
 

 
Left: Nelson Wesenberg (CSI) speaks to the crowd about Pavement Preservation and FiberMat®. 
Right: Jerry Brokenshire (HRI) tells the crowd about HRI products and services. 

 
 
Congratulations to Jerry and his team on a job well done. 
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